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Survey Update as at 12-Jul-2022 
 
137 surveys have been returned to date, of an estimated 279 ‘lived in’ Parish households; just over 49%, which is 
very good. By way of comparison Walsham Le Willows achieved a 27% return to their survey in 2021. Of the six areas 
of the Parish, the response rate was above 44% in each of them, meaning that the output doesn’t just represent a 
‘Village view’. 
 
To date 104 surveys have been extracted, with the aim being to complete the task by the end of July and to 
commence production of a set of findings in late August. The extracted data is anonymous (or has been anonymised 
if the household chose to provide personal details on the survey form). The set of spreadsheets will form part of the 
final output. (They will also be available for checking/auditing against the source documents, by those 
appointed/authorised to do so). 
 
At this stage and subject to further discussion with the other members of the Coddenham Community Response 
Group (CCRG), the intention is to present the results of the survey at a meeting immediately prior to the September 
meeting of Coddenham Parish Council, via a static presentation at The Coddenham Centre over the weekend of the 
Fete, 10th/11th September and possibly via a delivered presentation. Consideration is also being given to a leaflet 
drop in late August to those outside the Village nexus of the different ways to stay abreast of Parish activities, as 
feedback from the surveys has identified a clear communications gap.  
 
Coddenham Community Plan 
 
The goal remains the production of a Coddenham Community Plan for the period 2023-2030 during the final quarter 
of this year and probably by the end of November. This likely means a presentation of those elements best taken 
forward by the Parish Council at the meeting to be held on 24th November, for Council to consider and approve, prior 
to the Plan being finalised.  
 


